
 
 

REQUESTING BIDS FOR PULVERIZING 
 AND DOUBLE CHIP SEALING 

TOWN OF ST. CROIX FALLS 
Notice is hereby given that the Town of St. Croix Falls, Polk 

County, Wisconsin, is accepting bids for the projects as follows: 
Pulverizing 

 170th Avenue from 180th Street west to Village of Centuria 
 Two Separate bids for 210th Street as follows: 

o From 140th Avenue north to 160th Avenue 
o From 140th Avenue north to Fairgrounds Road East and 

From 150th Avenue north to 160th Avenue 
Double Chip Seal 

 180th Avenue from new asphalt at State Highway 35 to new 
asphalt at 180th Street 

 170th Avenue from 180th Street west to Village of Centuria 
Bid packets with specific details on the above projects are available 
at the Town Hall.  Contact Steve Jacobs, Public Works at 715-557-
2005 with questions. 

Bids to be considered must be sealed and received by the 
Town at the town hall located at 1305 200th Street prior to 12:00 p.m. 
on Monday, August 12, 2024.  Bids will be opened on Monday, 
August 12, 2024, at 12:00 p.m. and be awarded at the Town Board 
meeting on August 21, 2024.  The Town Board reserves the right to 
accept or reject any, any part of, and/or all bids and to waive 
irregularities and informalities therein and further reserves the right to 
award the contract in the best interest of the Town of St. Croix Falls. 

 
Janet Krueger, Town Clerk/Treasurer 

  


